
 

Expected behaviour of parents 

and carers to our school 
 

We warmly welcome visitors to our school. 

 

We will act to ensure it remains a safe place for 

pupils, staff and all other members of our 

community. If a parent/carer has concerns we 

will always listen to them and seek to address 

them following our ‘How to Raise a Concern 

Guidance’ and via our Trust Complaints Policy. 

 

In line with our Code of Conduct for 

Parents/Carers, abusive, threatening or violent 

behaviour will not be tolerated and you may be 

asked to leave the site. 

 

Ephesians 4:2 Be completely humble and gentle; be patient,  

bearing with one another in love. 

 


